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Canadian Federation of University Women

Fédération Canadienne des Femmes Diplômées des Universités

600 – 251 Bank Street, Ottawa, Ontario,  K2P 1X3

Telephone: (613) 234-8252     Fax: (613) 234-8221

www.cfuw.org; E-mail: cfuwgen@rogers.com

The Honourable John Baird

Minister of the Environment

Les Terrasses de la Chaudière, 10 Wellington St., 28th Floor,

Gatineau, Quebec, K1A 0H3

June 5, 2007

Re: Kyoto Accord Commitments

Dear Minister Baird:

Since 1990, Canada’s greenhouse gas emissions have risen by over 32.7%
 beyond the Kyoto target. This increase and your government’s refusal to take steps to implement the Kyoto Accord, has relegated Canada to the back of the pack when it comes to combating climate change on the international stage. Climate change has started to affect communities in deeply troubling ways, from the melting snowpack in Nunavut to the increased incidence of asthma in our cities. 
The Canadian Federation of University Women (CFUW) urges you to make this month’s G.8 talks in Germany an occasion to re-establish Canada’s commitment to international leadership on climate change. CFUW members across Canada call on you to lead your government in re-committing Canada to meeting its Kyoto long term and short term targets. CFUW reminds you that your government’s actions will determine the kind of future we bequeath to our children. 

Let us work together to ensure that it is a green and hopeful one.

Founded in 1919, CFUW is a voluntary, self-funded, non-partisan, non-governmental, organization of 10 000 women university graduates in 122 Clubs across Canada that works to improve the status of women and human rights, health, justice, education, and the environment.  CFUW has special consultative status with the United Nations (ECOSOC) Committee on the Status of Women and it sits on the Education Committee of the Canadian Sub-Commission to UNESCO.  CFUW is the largest of the 82 affiliates of the International Federation of University Women (IFUW). 

CFUW looks forward to hearing from you. 
Yours Sincerely
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,
Ardith Toogood, President, Canadian Federation of University Women

�  Canada’s Greenhouse Gas Inventory, 1990 – 2005. Compiled by Environment Canada and uploaded in May of 2007. Accessible online at http://www.ec.gc.ca/pdb/ghg/inventory_report/2005/2005summary_e.cfm





